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The Autumn half term is proving to be very busy in school. We have had lots of exci,ng 

events happen already. 

Year 4 visit to Chester. 

The children in Year 4 enjoyed a great day in 

Chester learning about the Romans. They 

marched round the walls with a Roman soldier 

and looked at lots of different artefacts. 

 

 

The Daily Mile 

All the children in school are taking part in The 

Change For Life Daily Mile. This will not only 

improve the children’s fitness levels, it will 

also improve their concentra(on in lessons. 

 

Harvest. 

A huge thankyou to everyone for your generous 

dona(ons for harvest. We also enjoyed a fantas-

(c service in church. 

Macmillan Coffee A1ernoon 

Once again this was a very successful event and 

we managed to raise £193. Thanks to everyone 

who came along or donated cakes. 



Year 5 and 6 visit to Low Bank Ground 

36 children from Years 5 and 6 completed a 5 day 

residen(al at Low Bank Ground. The children had a 

fantas(c (me learning new skills. We were really 

impressed with the children’s efforts and team 

work skills during the week. 

 

 

Homework 

Feedback regarding our new homework system 

has been very posi(ve. The children are really 

enjoying the topic approach and comple(ng 

work with people at home. The teachers have 

been really impressed with the hard work which 

has been done so far. 

 

 

Dates for your diary. 

Thursday 12th October—Individual and family photos. The photographer will be set up from 8.30am for 

families with pre-school children. 

Tuesday 17th October— Woodlands Open Day. More details to follow. 

Friday 20th October—Break up for half term. 

Monday 30th October—School re-opens. 

Monday 6th November, 3-6pm—Parents Evening. More details to follow. 


